From: Hiro Mizutani
To: Joe Park
Subject: Thank you

Dear Joe,

I am pleased to inform you that we achieved a YoY growth of 20% in the sales of condiments in Q4, thanks to
your new-design containers. It has been confirmed that we now have the largest market share in the region.

None of this would have been possible without your timely deliveries and quality, innovative products. We
greatly appreciate all the efforts made by you and your team to achieve the best results and for helping us
through difficult times.

It’s a great pleasure doing business with you and I look forward to continuing our successful partnership.
Sincerely,

Hiro Mizutani

Purchasing Manager

XYZ Foods, Inc.

14F ABC Building 1-1 Chiyoda Chiyoda-ku Tokyo
Phone: 03-1234-5678



